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Dear Students, 

 

This circular is a supplementation to the email issued by the Finance and Estates Office 

(FEO) on 10 March 2021 and on 11 March 2021 regarding the suspected COVID-19 

cases reported.   

 

Please be assured that we will take every possible measure of precaution to ensure 

the health and safety of our students and staff.  As such, please be informed that as 

an additional precaution, all on-campus face-to-face teaching activities will be 

suspended until 24 March 2021. Announcement on special arrangements will be 

made by the respective Schools/Departments. 

 

We will keep you informed of any updates when they arise.   

 

 

With best wishes, 

Registry 

 

 


